
March 04 2021

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to you today to offer my support of both HB52 and HB1290. North Dakota has an
opportunity to continue growing as a destination for bicycle tourism and recreation. I am in favor
of all legislation that is in support of bike-friendly culture.

Sincerely,
Blaine Booher
Fargo, North Dakota


